From: Mohr, Thomas

To: McGuigan, Patrick
Subject: FW: Speed bumps and traffic circle on Sawmill Road
Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 11:24:33 AM

Email for 2/26 TC meeting.

From: Furman, Keith <district19@cityofmadison.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 8:11 PM

To: Mohr, Thomas <TMohr@cityofmadison.com>

Subject: Fw: Speed bumps and traffic circle on Sawmill Road

-Keith F.

Alder Keith Furman, 19th District, Madison, WI

district19@cityofmadison.com
608-912-0000

Subscribe to my blog: http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district19/blog/

From: Darien Riggins <darienriggins@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 8:08 PM

To: Furman, Keith

Subject: Speed bumps and traffic circle on Sawmill Road

Hi Alderman Furman,

I live on Sawmill Road between Westfield and Gammon (7205). | saw the facebook post that
there are two speed bumps and a traffic circle being proposed on the other end of Sawmill. |
don't have a strong opinion one way or the other, but | do wonder about the circle. The circle
on Westfield & Sawmill seems to push traffic into the pedestrian crossing which has always
made me really nervous. When my kids were younger and biking to the pool I really didn't
like it. Is there any way they would consider a 4 way stop sign at the intersection where the
circle is proposed in stead of putting in the circle? It seems like it would be cheaper, easier
and serve the same purpose of slowing traffic down. It might even eliminate the need for the
speed bumps.

Thanks,
Darien Riggins
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